
 

Piano Sale 
3 Days Only 

 
For the past few years, a number of Baltimore Archdiocese Schools have been using new pianos 
through an ongoing arrangement with Jason’s Music Center. The schools receive free new pianos 
each academic year. This program is an answer to our problem of old pianos in constant need of 
repair.  
 
Often these pianos are exchanged for new instruments and the one- or two-year old pianos are 
sold to Archdiocese student families at a steep discount. We need your help to perpetuate this 
program. A successful sale will help Archdiocese Schools continue to receive new pianos for our 
students.  
 
The pianos used in our schools program, as well as other new and used, acoustic and digital pianos 
will be offered to parents, alumni, faculty, staff and students at reduced prices.  New pianos from 
Kawai, Pramberger, and Samick, as well as used pianos from names such as Yamaha, Steinway, 
Baldwin and Kimball will also be available. 
 
These pianos have been professionally maintained and carry 5 to 10 year warranties. The selection 
includes new and used grand, upright, player and digital pianos. Sales assistance, service, financing 
& delivery will be provided on-site by Jason’s Music Center. 

There are two ways to participate in this unique piano opportunity: 
 

1. Make an appointment on Friday, November 21th or Saturday, November 
22nd., (strongly recommended) by calling 410-647-9172 and indicate that 
you received this letter. 

  
2. By attending the sale for the general public on Sunday, November 23, 

2014, from Noon to 4:00 PM.  
 

As budgetary sources remain limited, the importance of this creative program increases. 
Having sufficient pianos in our music departments is essential for our students. With this in 
mind, we ask you to take time to go and see these special pianos.  

 

 
Parents, students, faculty, alumni and anyone else interested,  
are invited to make an appointment on Friday and Saturday by  
calling: 

 410-647-9172 
  

 Friday November 21, 2014 (By appointment only) 
 Saturday November 22, 2014 (By appointment only) 
 

 

 

THE SALE WILL BE HELD AT JASONS WAREHOUSE SHOWROOM  

AT 509 McCORMICK DR., 

JUST BEHIND BWI AIRPORT IN GLEN BURNIE, MD. 21061. 
[NOTE: Some GPS systems have it in Hanover, MD 21076] 

 


